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WORKS NOTIFICATION

The NSW Government is investing $723.3 million in health for the Tweed-Byron region, which
includes construction of the new Tweed Valley Hospital. The new hospital is on track to open to
patients late-2023.

Tweed Coast Road and Cudgen Road intersection upgrade works

This intersection is being upgraded to facilitate more efficient access to the hospital when it opens
to patients. The upgrade works include the provision of additional turn lanes and turning capacity;
road and surfacing improvements; lighting and traffic signals; and drainage and services installation.

These important intersection upgrade works are expected to be completed by late March 2023.

Works in February 2023

e Upgrade of traffic signals
¢ Construction of concrete footpaths, pedestrian crossings and ramps, traffic islands
e Asphalt works on Cudgen Rd (east)

NIGHTWORKS - commencing Monday 13 February 2023

¢ Five nightwork shifts will occur between Monday 13 February and Friday 3 March to
commission the new traffic signals, and to finish sealing and asphalt works.

e These works are being undertaken at night to minimise the impact on traffic.

o Traffic controllers will be in place to guide traffic and pedestrians during these works.

What to expect

o Traffic control measures including lane closures and diversions; with traffic controllers and
police onsite during working hours to ensure the safety of workers and vehicles.

¢ A reduced speed limit of 40km/h will be in place on Tweed Coast Road and Cudgen Road in
the vicinity of the road upgrade works.

o Short traffic delays may be experienced during this time. We apologise for any inconvenience
and thank you for your patience while these important road upgrades are being undertaken.

Keeping you informed

We are committed to keeping the local community informed about construction activities for the new
Tweed Valley Hospital. We encourage you to register to receive works notifications at
www.tweedvalleyhospital.health.nsw.gov.au or contact the project team for further information:

General project enquiries: Phone: 1800 992 634 Email: tweedvalleyhospital@health.nsw.gov.au

Construction enquiries: Phone: (07) 5568 8000 Email: tweedcoastrd@hazellbros.com.au
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